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Hello and welcome to the first PTA newsletter for our new academic session of 2025-2026!

On behalf of the Parent Teacher Association, we are delighted to welcome both new and returning
families to another exciting year at Stenhousemuir Primary School.

To our new families - we are so glad you've joined our school community! We know starting somewhere
new can feel like a big step, but we promise you'll soon feel right at home. Our teachers, staff and the
PTA are here to help with any questions, ideas or friendly faces you may need.

To our returning families. Welcome back! We cant wait for another fun filled year.

The year ahead is filled with opportunities to learn, grow and have fun. From classroom activities to PTA
events, school activities, and community celebrations, there is something for everyone to enjoy and get
involved in.

Here's to a wonderful year at Stenny!

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is an open community which brings together parents, teachers, and
school staff to collaborate in supporting pupils and improving school communities. We aim to add a bit of fun
to school life, bring the community together and raise essential funds for the school which will benefit all

pupils.

Our current PTA committee has proudly served in their roles for the past three years and beyond, working hard
to support our school community and to organise events that bring us all together. We always welcome new
parents to our meetings and we would love to meet more of you! If you are interested in joining the
committee or taking on a role, we would love to hear from you! Please speak to Jodie Barron, our current
chair, or Mrs Bain, Principal Teacher, for further information.

PTA team

The current committee members are:

Jodie Barron: Chair

Stella Christie: Interim Vice Chair/Social Communication
Cheryl Hogarth: Treasurer

Vicki Muir: Secretary

Donna Nimmo: Core committee member

Mrs Bain: School Senior Management Team Representative
Miss Donald: School Senior Management Team Representative




